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November 18, 2014

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor of South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

Regarding a State Minimum Wage Increase,

I don't think the minimum wage should be raised.

I think the free market system should be allowed to function without 
government control and the minimum wage should NOT be raised.

I think raising the minimum wage stifles job creation and hurts society in 
the long run.

A proud member of National Write Your Congressman.

Sincerely,

Andrew Wilde 
8437144473


